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The government has increased its allocation to public universities in a move aimed at matching it 
with student population. 

According to the Kenya Economic Survey report released on Wednesday last week, university 
enrolment rose by 22.8 per cent; from 361,379 in 2013 to 443,783 in 2014. 

Two weeks ago, the government said it would establish a universities funding board that will 
be tasked with developing transparent and fair criteria for allocation of money to the institutions. 

 


